
 
DATE: November 28, 2001 

 
 
TO: Robert Brandon     FROM: Martin R. Cramton, Jr. 

Zoning Administrator       Planning Director 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Administrative Approval for Petition No. 2001-03(c) by Crosland Commercial. 
 
 
Attached is a revised technical data sheet for the above petition.  The plan has been revised to allow the 
buildings on tracts 1 and 3 to be constructed of cedar shake materials.  The Zoning Committee of the Planning 
Commission approved this plan at its November 28th meeting. This plan is consistent with the requirements 
of the conditional rezoning and the Zoning Committee has approved this plan. Please use this plan when 
evaluating requests for building permits and certificates of occupancy.  
Please replace sheet 1 of 3 from the original approval. 

 





 
DATE: March 24,2004 

 
 
TO: Robert Brandon     FROM: Debra Campbell 

Zoning Administrator       Interim Planning Director 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Administrative Approval for Petition No. 2001-03(c) by Crosland Commercial. 
 
 
Attached are elevations for the library at this site. The elevations reflect a design that is compatible with the 
shops presently under construction. Since these elevations are consistent with the shops, I am administratively 
approving these elevations. Please use these elevations when evaluating requests for building permits and 
certificates of occupancy.  
Note all other conditions from the originally approved rezoning plan and all ordinance requirements 
still apply. 

 





 
DATE: July 6, 2004 

 
 
TO: Robert Brandon     FROM: Debra Campbell 

Zoning Administrator       Planning Director 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Administrative Approval for Petition No. 2001-03(c) by Crosland Commercial. 
 
 
Attached is a site layout plan and elevations for the BP that will be located on Tract 1. The elevations reflect a 
design that is compatible with the shops presently under construction. Since these elevations are consistent 
with the shops, I am administratively approving these elevations. Please use these elevations when evaluating 
requests for building permits and certificates of occupancy.  
Note all other conditions from the originally approved rezoning plan and all ordinance requirements 
still apply. 

 











 
DATE: August 10, 2004 

 
 
TO: Robert Brandon     FROM: Debra Campbell 

Zoning Administrator       Planning Director 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Administrative Approval for Petition No. 2001-03(c) by Crosland Commercial. 
 
 
Attached is a revised elevation for the BP canopy that will be located on Tract 1. The canopy elevation has 
been revised to change the material on the columns to reflect the Fire Departments comments. Since this 
elevation is consistent with the shops, I am administratively approving this elevation. Please use this elevation 
when evaluating requests for building permits and certificates of occupancy.  
Note all other conditions from the originally approved rezoning plan and all ordinance requirements 
still apply. 

 




	01-03c.ADM
	2001-003CAANov2001
	01-03c.ADM2
	2001-003CAAMar2004
	01-03c.ADM3
	2001-003CAAJuly2004
	2001-003CAAJuly2004 sht2
	2001-003CAAJuly2004 sht3
	2001-003CAAJuly2004 sht4
	01-03c.ADM4
	2001-003CAAAug2004

